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West Hertfordshire Primary Care Trust and
East and North Hertfordshire Primary Care Trust




Charter House
Parkway

Welwyn Garden City

Herts AL8 6JL

Tel: 01707 390855

14 November 2007
To PBC Leads West & East & North Herts PCTs
Dear Colleague

Commissioning Capability
You may be aware that the commissioning capabilities review carried out by the SHA identified, amongst other issues, the need to ensure that PBC locality groups have the necessary support to carry out their commissioning roles.
In order to do so we have taken advantage of the national framework for support to commissioning (FESC) and engaged Navigant Consulting to review the systems we have in place, and to identify what needs to be done to meet the expectations and needs of the PBC groups. I attach a copy of their terms of reference.
It is our intention to make every effort, this year, to accelerate the transfer of formal commissioning to PBC groups. To that end we are preparing a comprehensive briefing pack outlining the opportunities and constraints for 2008/09 and hope to present those to you in November and December following the issues of national guidance.

We trust that the Navigant review will help to identify the essential things we must do to enable effective PBC commissioning and hope you will support them in completing their assignment. The project lead will liaise through the Directorate of Primary Care and will commence work early in November 2007.

Yours sincerely
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Peter Jones     


Andrew Parker

Interim Director of Commissioning
Director of Primary Care & Service Redesign
Stuart Bloom,  
Anne Walker 
Pam Handley

Chair 
Chief Executive 

Chair 


West Hertfordshire PCT

East and North Hertfordshire PCT

West Hertfordshire PCT and East and North Hertfordshire PCT are working together to improve health in Hertfordshire


